Kowalski, Matthew

From: Cheng, Christopher

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2016 9:39 AM

To: Kowalski, Matthew

Subject: FW: August 3 Planning Commission Meeting

In Planning mailbox.

----- Original Message-----

From: William Higgins [mailto:whiggins27@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, July 23, 2016 4:17 PM

To: Planning

Cc: Ken Timmer; Eaton, Jack

Subject: August 3 Planning Commission Meeting

The Architect for the Ann Arbor-Saline (2250 project) will be holding a Public Meeting
July 28 in compliance with a City Ordinance.
Parties within 1000' have been notified. Comments are to be provided to Planning before
their Public Meeting on August 3, notification for which are those within 300' of 2250.
Inasmuch as the content of the July 28 meeting may contain new details of the project,
there is insufficient time for the Public and Commission members for study.
Consideration of the 2250 project should be deferred from August 3 until at least the
following week.

on

Please advise me also, of the Wetland approval details, including Township, County, and DEQ

input.
William Higgins



